
Important Items for This Week 
 

   
 

Monday, Sept. 16th – Day 5 

Jr. Boys Soccer Tryout @ 11:50  

Jr. Cross Country Practice @ 12:00   

Senior Boys soccer tryout @ 3:30  

 

Tuesday, Sept. 17th - Day 1  

Police Presentations JK/SK – Gr. 4/5 

 

Wednesday, Sept. 18th – Day 2  

Police Presentations Gr. 5-8 

Jr. Cross Country Practice @ 12:00  

SAC Meeting @ 6:30pm  

 

Thursday, Sept. 19th – Day 3  

Police Presentations Gr. 7 & 8 

 

Friday, Sept. 20th – Day 4  

Jr. Cross Country Practice @ 12:00 

 
https://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/foresthillps/Calendar 

Upcoming Dates 
   

September 18- SAC Meeting at 
6:30pm 

September 26- Curriculum Night 
at 6:30pm 

September 27- Terry Fox Run 

October 2- Cross Country Meet 

October 4- Photo Day 

October 11- PA Day 

October 14- Thanksgiving 

Parking Reminders 

Safety is always the primary focus for everyone at the school. In order to 
help keep our students safe during morning entry and afternoon dismissal, 
please remember the following expectations: 
 

1) Dunloe Road becomes a one way street going South at the beginning 
and end of the day in order to allow for drop off. Please do not park on the 
East side of the street as it blocks the ability for cars not stopping to move 
along the road. 

2) Hawarden becomes a one way street going West at the beginning and 
end of each day to allow the Forest Hill students who arrive via bus to 
safely be dropped-off and picked-up. Please do not go East along 
Hawarden at these times. 

3) Do not stop or park in the bus loading zones on Hawarden. When cars 
are parked illegally, the buses have difficulty turning the corner. The buses 
then stop the traffic and make it very dangerous for our students who use 
the school buses. 

4) As a courtesy to our neighbours, please do not block the ends of their 
driveways. 

 

Hello Forest Hill Families: 
 
One of our objectives is to provide 
our students with unique and 
diverse opportunities, resources and 
experiences. We can’t do this 
without the support of the entire 
Forest Hill Community. 
 
Please consider completing a School 
Council Nomination/ Volunteer 
Form. On this form you will also find 
a number of different volunteer 
roles that can work around your 
schedule and would really make a 
huge difference! 
 
Please consider getting involved and 
let’s work together to make 2019-
2020 an incredible year for everyone 
at Forest Hill! 
 
Please click here: 
https://forms.gle/LJQtgZEHDKPQszC7A 
 
 

 
We look forward to seeing you at 
our first SAC Meeting this 
Wednesday, September 18th at 
6:30pm. I look forward to seeing you 
there as we discuss plans for this 
year and beyond. 
 
Transportation Update: 
 
Route 761 (AM and PM) seems to be 
running smoothly once again. Thank 
you to families for your patience 
and understanding as we continue 
to work with those involved to 
ensure safe and reliable 
transportation for our eligible 
students.  
 
We understand that a few morning/ 
afternoon routes have been 
experiencing delays. We continue to 
monitor the timing of each bus. 
Thank you again for your support! 

  

Forest Hill Falcon 
Forest Hill Jr. & Sr. PS Week of September 16, 2019       

 

 


